
Scheme Ref: HSS04-New End 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

1. How do collapsible bollards work? The bollards are stored in the ground 
when not in use. School staff will be responsible for putting the bollards up and 
down at the required times. 

2. How will I know when school term time is? The signage for the scheme will 

be folded during school holidays. 
3. I am a resident or business in the pedestrian and cycle zone, how can I 

apply for an exemption? If the scheme is approved, residents and businesses 
in the affected area will be notified and given a suitable amount of time to apply 
for an exemption. (This only applies to the ANPR camera proposal). 

4. I have a resident parking permit CA-H, but am not a resident within the 
zone, will I be exempt from the restriction? Yes (This only applies to the 
ANPR camera proposals). 

5. I am a Blue Disabled Badge holder, can I apply for an exemption? Yes if 
you are a resident/business within the zone (This only applies to the ANPR 
camera proposal). 

6. What happens next? Following the consultation, all responses will be 

considered by Officers and included in a Decision Report provided for the 
Director of Regeneration and Planning for consideration. This Report will then 
be made available on the Council website. Should any of the proposals be 
agreed, residents and businesses will receive a letter to inform them about the 
start date for the scheme with details of how to register for vehicle exemptions 
where necessary. Public notices advising of the changes will also be displayed 
on street.  

7. What about traffic displacement? We have pre scheme traffic survey data as 

shown in the plan below. If we implement any proposals it will be under an 
experimental traffic order for a year, in order for us to carefully assess the 
scheme and any traffic displacement impacts. If there are additional locations 
where you wish to see traffic surveys take place please let us know using the 
contact details provided. 

 



 
 


